
-----Original Message----- 
From: Paul Duhamel   
Sent: Monday, May 11, 2020 3:19 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Stop the 41 Storey KDA Plan at Yong/Bernard! 
 
 
To Whom it May Concern 
 
In this new world of social distancing, 41+ storey/8000 unit developments like the one being proposed 
at Yonge and Canyon Hill/Bernard are a bad idea.  Such developments risk not only the health and safety 
of the residents who live in them, but of the entire community. They are dangerous and irresponsible. 
 
Thanks for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Paul Duhamel 
42 Bel Canto Cr 
Richmond Hill 
 


